
Silver Spoon Promotions card
on Saturday, February 20 at
the Nexxt Level Coliseum in
Voorhees,  New
Jersey—POSTPONED
Voorhees, NJ (February 10, 2016) – The boxing event scheduled
for Saturday night, February 20th at the Nexxt Level Coliseum
in Voorhees, New Jersey has been postponed due to a training
camp injury to headliner Chazz Witherspoon.

The injury is not serious and a new date will be announced
shortly.

All ticket buyers may refund their tickets at the point of
purchase.
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